
Tickets available for supper
club at dog-friendly café

Tickets go on sale today for the
first  supper  club  for  dogs  and
their  human  companions  in
Stockbridge.
Sip & Bark will begin serving dinners in the evening with your
pooch on 19 October. The menu will include food for canine
companions as well as their owners. Fresh local ingredients,
with dishes including wood pigeon breast with barley risotto
and wine jus, risotto with roasted rainbow beetroot with creme
fréche & also a rump of lamb with green beans and red pepper
coulis and creamed Celeriac.

The doggy menu includes peanut biscuits and seasonal meatballs
and heritage carrots, followed by dessert cupcakes. Doggy wine
is also available.

Kasia  Neilson,  Co-Owner  of  Sip  &  Bark,  said:  “We’ve  been
overwhelmed with the support from locals and our customers
since  we  opened  in  April,  with  multiple  requests  for  an
evening service.

“So we thought what better time to launch our exclusive Supper
Club. This is a brilliant way to welcome dog owners and dog
lovers to Sip & Bark, with very limited space available every
week.”

Book Now – https://www.sipandbark.co.uk/supper-club 
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